Celebration for George L. Mitton

By: Allen Wyatt
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    Dear family and friends,

    We wanted to make you aware of a celebratory event being held for my father George L. Mitton on Friday, May 10th from 7:00 pm. It will be held in the second floor meeting area of his apartment building:

    
      Legacy Village Provo
4146 North University Ave.
Provo, UT 84604

    

    The occasion will mark the introduction of a new book which compiles some of his published essays by the Interpreter Foundation – where he has volunteered on the Board of Advisors since its inception in 2003. As you may know, Dad will turn 97 this year and it is remarkable that he is still publishing! The book is entitled Joseph Smith and our Preparation for The Lord’s Final Judgment and will be available on Amazon.

    We would enjoy seeing you at this get-together if circumstances allow. Meanwhile, Dad always enjoys hearing from friends and loved ones, and can be reached at 1-801-224-8342 or via e-mail at geomitton@gmail.com.

    All the best,
John & Nancy Mitton
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